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We had a wonderful time on our trip to ‘We the Curious’ on Thursday, taking a tour 

through the solar system in the Planetarium and learning all about the Sun, Earth 

and Moon during a workshop. It was fantastic to see everyone so engaged and 

excited, asking and answering many excellent scientific questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Maths we have been revising our written method for addition, solving 

missing number and other complex problems. Next week we will be looking at 

subtraction. 

Now that our Curiosity stories are finished, next week in English we will be learning 

about modal verbs and adverbs of possibility and writing persuasive texts. 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework (to be set on Monday) 

• Learn spellings (Mondays) 
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